
Team: 
 
Every year on Memorial Day, we honor those veterans who lost their lives in service of this nation. As we 
go about our busy weekends, let’s remember the courage of the countless men and women who have 
fought for a better way of life for all Americans; who have made our country the land of the brave. And 
let’s not forget the sacrifices made by their loved ones.  
 
Most of us at UCP will have a three-day weekend. I thank those working in the homes on this special 
holiday to keep our residents safe, healthy, and happy. Whatever your plans are, please take care of 
yourselves. 
 
I ask that you join me in thanking all veterans and commemorating those who left us too soon. 
 
With My Most Sincere Gratitude, 
 
Beth 
 


